Law School Faculty Meeting
fApril 13, 1987
Conference Room, 4 PM

PRESENT: Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis,J., Ellis,W., Farer, Fink, Flickinger,
Gomez, Hall, Hart Hermann, Hernandez, Kelly, MacPherson, Martinez,
Mathewson, Nathanson, MNorwood, Occhialino, Parnell, Romero, Sanders,
Scales, Scheible, Schwartz, Sedillo-lLopez, Utton, Winograd.

Student Reps: DeMartino, Dunning, Whitley.

The faculty considered, modified and unanimously approved Third Year Student
fwarde recommended by the Honors and Awards Committee,

Professor DuMare discussed schedules and activities related to the visit of
law faculty and students from the University of Guanajuato, Mexico.

Professor Hermann discussed schedules and activities related to the visit of
Federal District Judge (Michigan) Richard Enslen.

Professor Hall, Chair of the Curriculum Committee, distributed copies of the
proposed academic year 1987-88 curriculum and presented a brief report on its

major points. The faculty voted to return the report to committee, with additional
guidance, for resclution of problems that came to light during discussion of the
proposed curriculum.

The faculty discussed student and faculty credit for "co-curricular" courses
and related activities. Dean Parnall reminded the faculty that such activities
must be considered not only on the basis of existing faculty staffing but also
in the context of possible faculty reductions.

The meeting adjourned at 5 PM.
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